
The Dallas Center City Council met in special session January 8, 2020 at 6:00 pm.  Mayor Michael Kidd called the 

meeting to order.  Council members present included, David Bagby, Ryan Coon, Curtis Pion and Danny Beyer.   

Ryan Kluss was not present. 

 

Motion by Beyer, 2nd by Coon to approve the agenda.  Motion passed 4-0. 

 

Kluss arrived at 6:03 pm 

 

The council continued work on the FY21 budget.   Some of the big-ticket items identified for next year’s budget 

are:  water plant repairs, maintenance and upgrades: completion of the sanitary sewer project; additional storm 

sewer work; street maintenance and repairs and the library addition.  30% of LOST revenues will be allocated for 

tax relief.  Of the remaining 70% of LOST, $200,000 was allocated to the library addition project and the remainder 

for the future swimming pool project.  Additional funding for the library addition project will be provided by 

applying a significant portion of the Burnett Capital Improvement fund as well as submitting grant applications to 

seek additional funds for this project.  Council will continue efforts to save money for future projects by funding 

depreciation (savings) accounts.  Some of those projects include a joint public works/public safety building as well 

as saving for a new fire truck.  The levy will remain at $12.68.  No formal action was taken.   

 

The public hearing for the maximum levy will take place on February 11th and the public hearing and approval of 

the budget (formal action) will take place on March 10th. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:38 pm. 
 

 

 

 

Cindy Riesselman 

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 


